From: Brandon Otway

To: Rob Mattei
Subject: agreement amendment request
Date: Monday, November 25, 2024 1:05:01 PM

Good afternoon Rob,
We met with our project manager this morning and after some discussion and looking at our
timeline, we would like to request an amendment to the agreement to purchase from March

2025 to December 2025. This aligns with our plans to have all of the construction funds raised
and us ready to break ground.

Thank you for considering this request.

Brandon Otway

brandono.frfc@gmail.com
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